Dear Mr Duffin,

| support of the application for the change of use to the Hippodrome. The Markaz have been part of the
local community for a number of years, initially on Cricklewood Lane and now in the Hippodrome.

Whilst | do understand there are concerns from residents about parking and an increase in traffic
congestion, a strong travel plan making use of the underground and buses should negate this impact.

| am pleased to see the Hippodrome in use and look forward to the seeing the Markaz flourish in this
space, alongside the many other religious communities in Golders Green.

| urge the committee to approve this application.



Many thanks,
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| wish to object to the above application on the grounds of increased congestion on
Golders Green Road. A bus trip from the top of Golders Green Road (on corner with
Finchley Road) used to take 8 to 10 minutes to cross the North Circular road into Hendon
- this same trip now takes over 15 minutes. It appears to be due to increased congestion
along Golders Green Road. -possibly due to additional traffic generated by the attendees

at the Hippodrome.



I hope you will take this into account in reconsidering the application.

With thanks
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Regards,

To whom it may concern | object to the above application | am a resident in Golders Green |
would like to protect the existing historical local amenity to be available to all faith. This is a
historic building and it is planning duty to preserve this.

Furthermore the application will cause a massive increase in an already full trafic junction.
There are not enough parking places around and the congestion forecast is not coherent with the




current situation.

Many people have expressed their objection and I trust that the voice of the local residents will be
heard and implemented by the council.
Best regards,
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